
  

 
 
Date: July 03, 2025 

 
Holiday Notice 

 
 
 

This is to inform the partners, managers, office staffs, and all article and 

apprentice students that the Rahman Anis & Co., Chartered 

Accountants, branch office will remain closed on Sunday, 6th July 

2025, on the occasion of Ashura (10th Muharram), a significant day 

of observance. 

Regular office activities will resume on Monday, 7th July 2025. 
 
We wish you a peaceful and reflective Ashura. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
(Md. Wahid Murad, FCA) 
 Partner 
 

 

 


